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By email only 

 Tel No: 01732 227000 

 Ask for:  

 Email: cil@sevenoaks.gov.uk  

 My Ref: CIL SPB D 

 Your Ref:  

 Date:  

 

 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY (CIL) SPENDING BOARD: NOTIFICATION OF 
CIL APPLICATION 
 
Thank you for your recent application for Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) 
funding to the CIL Spending Board. 
 
I am writing to inform you that following a full assessment and discussion of your 
bid at the CIL Spending Board on (Date), the decision was made by the Board to 
defer your bid for the following reasons: (delete as appropriate)  
 

 A decision of the provision of funding for a scheme is deferred. It is 
considered that further evidence is required to fully show the 
benefits of the scheme. In particular, the Board considered that 
further evidence was required of the following: 

 A decision of the provision of funding for a scheme is deferred It is 
considered that further evidence is required to indicate whether the 
project is viable. In particular, the Board would like to see the 
following evidence: 

 
Your application was assessed under the criteria laid out for the CIL Spending 
Board which can view using the following link:  
https://www.sevenoaks.gov.uk/info/20039/councillors_and_decisions/80/council_
constitution 
 



 
Your bid will be presented back to another CIL Spending Board in the future. You 
will not need to resubmit the whole bid again. 
 
We would ask however that you provide the evidence requested above in writing or 
to the following e-mail address cil@sevenoaks.gov.uk for the next Spending Board. 
 
The date for the next CIL Spending Board has not been confirmed at present. 
However, your contact details will be added to our CIL Board mailing list and we 
notify you when the next CIL Board has been confirmed and when the next round 
of bidding is open. You would need to provide the information/evidence requested 
to us before the closing date for bids. If we do not hear from you before the 
closing date for the next CIL Spending Board, we will assume that you no longer 
wish to submit your bid and it will be withdrawn. 
 
If you require more time to collect the evidence requested. Please submit this 
request in writing or the following e-mail address cil@sevenoaks.gov.uk  
and we can agree a date for the additional information to be provided. 
 
If you do not wish your bid to be presented to the next CIL Spending Board, you 
wish to withdraw it or you do not wish to be added to the CIL Board mailing list, 
please notify the Planning Policy team by emailing cil@sevenoaks.gov.uk.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the CIL or would like to discuss the reasons for 
your unsuccessful application, please contact the Planning Policy Infrastructure 
Team on 01732 227000 or email cil@sevenoaks.gov.uk.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Richard Morris 
Chief Planning Officer 
 


